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BILL: 1888 - Protecting employee information from public disclosure. (Against)
 
SUBJECT:  Comment on Bill 1888
 
MESSAGE:
 
Transparency and accountability are essential for public officials. Don't weaken that by
shielding birth dates. That's not necessary to protect against identity theft. Public officials
need to stand for the common good not fall prey to efforts intended to support the goals of
special interests.
 
RESPONSE REQUESTED:  No response required by the sender.
 
 
 




